
 

   

 

                         02.05.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     I’m pleased to report that Centravis is maintaining uninterrupted operations across all 
production areas. With a stable supply of energy, water, and infrastructure, our facilities 
continue to run efficiently—ensuring timely output and dependable deliveries. 
  
     Beyond maintaining performance, we are also focused on continuous improvement. Our 
team is proactively refining internal workflows and exploring technical innovations to enhance 
production quality and responsiveness to customer needs. 
  
     Your confidence in us is what drives our progress. Thank you for your ongoing support—we 
look forward to continuing our work together and reaching new milestones side by side. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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